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From: Jashawn <parentsforprotection@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 11:04 AM
To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Subject: FOIA
 

 
 

ATTENTION: Summit Hill

 Freedom of Information Officer
Julie Sterns 

 

Please send an electronic copy of:

Any and all documents pertaining to 2022 “My Library Is” Grant. Please
make sure the following is included;

-A copy of the application that was submitted by SH161.

-The winning grant letter showing how much money SH 161 was granted.

- A list of all the books (titles, authors, and purchase prices) that were
purchased with this grant money.

 

 

~Please email info to the above listed email
address- parentsforprotection@gmail.com

 

Thank you!
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